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TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES 
MARCH 15, 2022 

 
A special meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Tuesday, March 15, 
2022 at 1:00 p.m. via Microsoft Teams video conferencing with the Tyendinaga COVID 
Response Team (TCRT) for an update on COVID-19. 
 
Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle 

Councillors: Josh Hill, and Carl E. (Ted) Maracle; 
 
Absent:  Stacia L. Loft due to death in her family and Chris Maracle 

 
Staff: David Souliere, CAO; Angela Maracle, Senior Director of 
Operations; Shelley Bowden, Executive Administrative Assistant; 
Susan Barberstock, Director of Community Wellbeing; Jason Brant, 
Chief, Tyendinaga Police Services; Lisa Maracle, Director of 
Community Services; Tom Kring, Senior Housing Manager; Seizal 
Kapadia, Director of Finance; Scott Maracle, Fire Chief; Brittany 
Brant, Nurse in Charge; Nicole Packard, Daycare Manager; Heather 
Green, Director of Education; Todd Kring, Director of Community 
Infrastructure; Tanya King Maracle, Policy Analysist; Callie Hill, TTO 

 
Brittany Brant provided an update on the COVID-19 stats. 
 
Discussed the statement regarding COVID-19 restrictions.  
 
MOTION #1: Moved by Josh Hill, seconded by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle that the 

Tyendinaga Mohawk Council agrees with the list of restrictions up to 
April 4, 2022. 

Carried. 
 
 
MOTION #2: Moved by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle, seconded by Josh Hill that this 

meeting be adjourned. (2:00 p.m.) 
Carried. 

 
 
Recorded by: 
Shelley Bowden 
Executive Administrative Assistant and Recording Secretary to Council 
 
 
______________________________ 
Chief R. Donald Maracle 
 
 


